
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
The District Executive is requested to note the petition received.  
 
Petition Received 
 
Reference 2017 15: Petition concerning a request for Environmental Health intervention at 
Trafalgar Street - Coldhurst. The petition had been signed by 46 residents. 
 
As per Petition Protocol, the petition has been acknowledged by the Constitutional 
Services Officer via letter to the Lead Petitioner on 17th October 2017. The District 
Coordinator for West Oldham has liaised with the relevant Ward Members and a verbal 
update will be provided at the meeting of the District Executive. 
 
Recommendations 
 
The District Executive is recommended to note the petition received and the relevant 
verbal update. 
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